October, 2007
The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on October 8, 2007 at 7:00 p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and Boerman opened with prayer.  The previous month’s minutes were approved as read. 
County Commissioner, Dean Kapenga, gave his monthly report.  He is looking for someone from our township to be a contact person and work with the commission on aging department.  If we know of anyone who would be interested, he would like us to call him at 616-218-2599.

Ron will be putting out two bids for excavating and managing the sidewalk project.  This will not take place until next spring.  Sheila mentioned that she would like to see the project extended so that the sidewalks will be complete around the block.  
Hilda reported that Kirk from PCI would like ID tags and a receipt book printed for when they need to contact individuals in the township in regards to zoning.  This idea is approved by the board.
Misti and Sheila gave an update on the curbside recycling.  Sheila questioned if we would be paying a stipend to those who are distributing the containers.  A $10/hr. fee was agreed on.

The township bills were presented.  A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Schipper to approve the payment of these.  All ayes.  Motion carried.

The fire dept. bills were reviewed and a motion was made by Boerman and supported by Meiste to approve.  All ayes.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Schipper and supported by Boerman to adjourn at 8:00.  All ayes.  Motion carried.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk

